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Torrington Board of Education  

Special Meeting of the Budget Committee 
Monday, March 28, 2016 

THS Little Theater 

MINUTES 
 

Members Present: Kenneth P. Traub, Committee Chair; Joanne Brogis; Peter Vergaro; Daniel Thibault 

(alternate) 

 

Members Absent: None 

 

Also Attending: Board of Education:  Fiona Cappabianca, Ellen Hoehne, Bill Knight, Jim Lamoin,  

Jessica Richardson 

 

Administration: David Bascetta, Director of Facilities; Joe Campolieta, Director of 

Human Resources; Jerry Domanico, Director of Business Services;  Susan M. 

Lubomski, Assistant Superintendent; Lynda T. Reitman, Interim Superintendent 

 

1. Mr. Traub called the meeting to order at 7:55 p.m. 

2. Roll Call was taken. 

3. Final Review of Proposed Budget 2016-2017 

Retirement at east- off set cut at Torringford 

Pre-K program- mostly focused at Title 1 schools 

Transition program- money to get program partially funded 

Administration was discussed. One principal and two assistant principals- dean of student duties- 

other models to handle responsibilities. Concern with two assistant principals- no curriculum, no 

special education oversight, short sighted; principal will be doing more- in charge of building and 

everything that goes on 

4. Mr. Vergaro made a motion to send the full Board cuts as voted on. Dr. Brogis seconded the motion. 

The vote passed with one (1) opposed, Mr. Traub.  

5. Mr. Vergaro made a motion to adjourn. Dr. Brogis seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned 9:19 p.m. 

 


